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 Smart Lighting Project Officially Launches with Industry Forum  

 Window for Unsolicited Proposals Opening March 1st 

 Join OP3 in Dallas 

 Meet OP3’s First Cohort of Infrastructure Fellows 

 

   
Smart Lighting Project Officially Launches with Industry Forum 

The District was joined by hundreds interested in learn-
ing more about our Smart Lighting Project at the Indus-
try Forum hosted in the District on January 24-25, 2017. 
This project, which is a joint effort with DDOT and OC-
TO, will upgrade the District’s streetlight network to all-
LED technology, establish a platform for ancillary uses, 
and deliver long-term system operations and mainte-
nance under a performance-based regime to ensure a 
modern and high performing streetlight system for 
years to come. To learn more about this exciting project 
and see information from the Forum, visit 
op3.dc.gov/streetlights. 

 

 

Window for Unsolicited Proposal Opening March 1st  

OP3 published a notice of intent to accept unsolicited proposals during the Month of March. 
Detailed requirements for these proposals are included in OP3’s rules and guidelines. Addition-
al information and forms that must be included as part of proposals can be found at 
op3.dc.gov/proposals. Interested parties are encouraged to review the District’s project pipe-
line and meet with the OP3 before submitting a proposal. For additional information, contact 
OP4 at op3@dc.gov  or 202.724.2128. All unsolicited proposals will undergo a robust review to 
determine the benefit to the residents of the District before a procurement process is ad-
vanced.  

 

Join OP3 in Dallas 

If you’re interested in hearing the latest from OP3, we will be speaking on several panels at the 
P3C Conference February 27th to March  1st  

 

 

Meet OP3’s First Cohort of Infrastructure Fellows 

OP3 is pleased to announce that Ashley Williams and Yijing (Giulia) He have joined the team as 
our inaugural cohort of Infrastructure Fellows. You’ll hear from them soon! 

   

CONTACT US 

District of Columbia 
Office of Public- 
Private Partnerships  
John A. Wilson Building 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Suite 533 

Washington, DC 20004  

 

Phone: 202.724.2128 

Email: op3@dc.gov 
Website: op3.dc.gov 

Director:  
      Seth Miller Gabriel 

Deputy Director and Counsel:  
      Judah Gluckman 

For latest P3 news follow OP3 
@TheDCOP3 

(Attendees learning about the Smart Light-
ing Project from Director Miller Gabriel) 
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